
 

norman bartlam <brewusbugle@hotmail.co.uk> 

 

Residents are invited to come along to the 

Kings Norton   

Ward Meeting 
 
 

to meet your local Councillors and be involved in 
discussions about matters affecting Kings Norton 

 

12 November 2015  
at 7pm 

At Oddingley Hall, 
Oddingley Road B31 3BS 

 

 

Main items for discussion – 
 

 Update on Kings Norton Ward matters, including 
regeneration, wheelie bin rollout and Birmingham 
Education Partnership 

 Proposed Changes to Housing Allocations from April 
2016 

 
 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as 
possible on the contact details below 

Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 303 5664   
  E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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